 Homework Week of November 6th – 9th , 2017 
1.Remember to read for 15 mins each night! :)) Don't forget to use Raz for Kids, Tumble books and Starfall websites to help

2.Word Work- We will continue to review the no excuse words we have done since beginning of school.  We will be testing students on these words this week as well. 
3.Numeracy – In Math we continue to work with numbers to 50.  We can’t stress enough how important it is to bring numbers into your everyday conversations.  Counting objects, skip counting forwards/backwards, board games and addition/subtraction within story problems.  Kids love to make/play games and it is reinforcing concepts that will enable them to have a stronger number sense which is the foundation of Math up through their grade 12 year and beyond for some.  Every little bit helps. 
*Thank you to all who sent in the Halloween candy data. 



Reminders:

1. Please sign spelling tests each Monday and return on Tuesday.
2. No school Friday November 10th and Monday November 13th 
[bookmark: _GoBack]3. Library – There was no library last week for 2nd group of Gym so they will have Library on Monday and 1st group of Gym will have Library on Tuesday of this week.  We will continue with our bi-weekly rotation of Library on Tuesday Nov. 14th with 2nd group of Gym so they will have to return their books before/on Nov. 14th if they would like to take out a new book. 



Reading Tip of the Week
Encourage your child to reread a page they may have had some challenges with. This helps with fluency (reading with expression and at a good rate). Practice rereading small passages of text while focusing on fluency and expression.  Good luck. 
